Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 6 Summer Term 22nd May 2020

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,

You will have received the parent/carer and child protocols this week for a phased return to school from June 1st for certain year groups (if you haven't, please let us know). Thank you for your responses as to whether or not you are intending to send your child to school. For those children who are not coming back to school, work is available on the virtual classrooms, which will be updated on a weekly basis. I hope you find this useful. If you have any difficulties accessing these resources, please do get in touch. I have also sent out to parents/carers teacher's email addresses, so that you can contact your child's class teacher should you wish to.

School will be closed on Monday 1st June in order for staff to prepare the classrooms, ready for the phased return of the children. As you can appreciate, a lot of work has gone into the preparation of the phased return from everyone. Risk assessments have also been completed in order to ensure that everyone's health and safety is paramount.

Next week, time slots will be sent out to parents whose children are returning, so that arrivals can be spaced out as much as possible.

Keep safe and well. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019.

A Message from all the staff at Bromley Hills to all our families...

https://vimeo.com/406861060

If you follow this link, it will take you to the message from the staff to the children. Alternatively, you can get to it via the school website.

Information

Classes Returning from 1st June

Monday 1st June – school closed

Tuesday 2nd June – Pre-School & Reception

Wednesday 3rd June - Y1

Thursday 4th June - Y6

Key Worker children from Tuesday 2nd June

Any parent who changes their mind must contact school in advance, so that a place can be booked for the child.

If you have any questions, please email the headteacher: jstevens@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk or info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

Bromley Hills Virtual Classrooms – Now Open!

- Teachers are now uploading work onto their virtual classrooms.
- Passwords have been reset and children are able to access these through Microsoft Teams.
- > If you have any difficulty getting access to Teams on your computer, please give school a ring and someone will talk you through the process.
- > Please encourage your child to complete the homework each week.
- > Each child in KS1 & 2 will have a maths class, an English class and a general class (for topic).
- > These classrooms will replace the homework being put onto the school website.
- > If you don't have access to a computer, please ring the school office and a paper copy will be available.

Remember – the username is your child's last name and the first letter of their first name, followed by @bromhills.dudley.sch.uk - for example: smitht@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk







